From: Benjamin Root

To: *CI-StPaul Contact-Council
Subject: 2024 Mill and Overlay - Cretin/Bayard Area, Phase 2
Date: Saturday, June 1, 2024 11:51:16 AM

Hello, | am writing in regard to the mill and overlay project for which we have been
notified via letter. While | am for regularly scheduled maintenance and improvements,
| do question the financial responsibility of a recent sealcoating effort (for which we
were assessed in early 2022), only to mill/overlay in 2024. According to a brief
search, sealcoating should last 2-5 years but I'm not seeing a sealcoating
assessment in the previous 8 years we've lived here so I'm guessing we push it
longer (unless I'm missing other longevity efforts or have a gap in my record-keeping).

If the City indeed pushes sealcoating of roads to beyond what I'm finding on the
internet, I'm fine with that but it seems we don't need to do one just 2 years before,
what I'm assuming, is a well-in-advance scheduled mill/overlay.

Thank you for your time,
Ben and Claudia Root

2150 Pinehurst Ave
St Paul, MN 55116
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